
Support for S.B. 972 
 
To whom it may concern,   
My name is Eileen Muller and I am a 52 year old adoptee who has absolutely no idea who I am. 
Currently, I am being denied access to my original birth certificate because of an outdated, unfair law 
that discriminates against all adoptees who happened to be born in Connecticut between January 1, 
1944 and October 1, 1983. I would like to see Senate Bill 972 passed so that I, along with a multitude of 
other adoptees, will be allowed to access my original birth certificate.  
It is heartbreaking to not know where you came from. Please do the right thing and create equity for all 
adoptees by passing Senate Bill 972. 
Sincerely,  
Eileen Muller 

 


